Hello Fundraising Night Partner,
There is no greater priority than the well-being of our guests and team members. We are working very hard during this difficult and unprecedented time to ensure we can continue to serve you the Noodles you love, while also protecting your health and safety.
With this as our mission, we have decided to temporarily establish “to-go only” at all restaurants. Effective March 17, we will be transitioning to pick up or carry out only and closing our in-restaurant dining areas. Additionally, we will be reducing our operating hours and closing at 8pm every day. 
We would like to keep your current fundraising night as scheduled if you’d like or we can reschedule as you see fit.  However, we will only offer online ordering for carry out.  In addition, we will be increasing the donation amount to your organization from 25% to 50% as a way to show our support to you and your loyal organization. 
As we navigate the uncertain landscape, it’s our honor and privilege to continue serving you, and you can trust that we have taken every measure possible to do so as safely as possible. Our restaurants have implemented industry-leading enhanced cleaning procedures and our top priority is safely preparing your order.
How to place an order:
1.    Order online at Noodles.com/order or on the Noodles Rewards App. All payments are processed online, and you simply choose the best pick-up time and we’ll have it ready in-restaurant on our Quick Pick-up shelf.
· Please instruct your community group to use the coupon code “GIVING25” at the time of checkout.  This will mark each order as part of your fundraiser. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have questions or if you’d like to change the date of your current night. 
We are looking forward to serving you. 
Thank you,
Noodles Fundraising Team
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